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	 The	 accounting	 firm	 of	
RK Silva CPA PLLC, lo-
cated	 in	 Tempe	 AZ,	 is	 a	
well-established	 provider	 of	
tax-related	 services.	 They	
specialize	 in	 corporate	 ac-
counting,	 sales	 tax,	 payroll,	
personal	and	corporate	taxes,	
tax	 consulting,	 and	 Quick-
Books	training.
	 This	 firm,	 previously	 Wayne	 Brad-
ford	CPA,	has	been	in	the	Valley	for	40+	
years.	Prior	to	purchasing	the	firm	in	2014,	
Rhonda	Silva	CPA	was	 a	valuable	mem-
ber	of	the	Bradford	&	Associates	CPA	ac-
counting	firm.	Many	 clients	 enjoy	&	 ap-
preciate	 this	 longstanding	 continuity	 of	
care	….	Adding	a	level	of	trust	that	is	so	
important	in	an	accounting	relationship.
	 Owner	 Rhonda	 Silva	 CPA	 has	 25+	
years	 experience	 in	 administration,	 plan-
ning,	 budgeting,	 billing	 and	 collections,	
management	 reporting,	 and	 client	 de-
velopment;	 as	 well	 as	 expertise	 in	 small	
business	 accounting,	 corporate	 and	 indi-
vidual	 income	 tax	 preparations,	 financial	
planning,	risk	management	and	retirement	
plans.
	 They	usually	have	between	10-20	em-
ployees	on	staff	to	handle	client	monthly,	
quarterly,	and	annual	work.	Professionals	

&	staffers	all	participate	in	continuing	ed-
ucation	programs	to	stay	up-to-date	in	this	
ever-changing	industry.	While	the	firm	has	
grown	over	time,	the	focus	has	always	been	
to	maintain	a	high	degree	of	professional-
ism	coupled	with	integrity.
	 Companies	large	&	small	each	receive	
professional,	 quality	 attention	 tailored	 to	
their	particular	needs.		Whether	an	individ-
ual	or	business,	you	aren’t	just	a	file	folder	
to	be	‘processed’.	

	 What	with	the	IRS	changes	in	response	
to	the	corona	virus;	we	asked	Rhonda	to	of-
fer	some	clarification	of	what	these	chang-
es	can	mean	to	you	in	terms	of	your	2019	
tax	returns.
	 1.	The	new	due	date	for	2019	federal	in-
come	taxes	is	July	15,	2020.	This	applies	to	
all	returns	originally	due	by	April	15,	2020.	
Arizona	adheres	to	the	federal	date	chang-
es.	 For	 our	 out-of-state	 readers,	 please	

double	check	with	a	local	tax	
preparer	to	confirm	when	your	
state	 income	 tax	 reports	 are	
due.	
	 	 	 2.	 The	 new	 due	 date	 for	
1st	 and	 2nd	 quarter	 2020	
estimated	tax	payments	is	July	
15,	2020.	
	 	 3.	 The	 new	 2019	 IRA	
contribution	 deadline	 is	 July	

15,	2020.
	 4.	 All	 2019	 taxes	 owed,	 and	 paid	 by	
July	15th,	2020,	will	not	be	assessed	any	
penalties	or	interest.		Interest	and	penalties	
will	begin	assessment	on	July	16,	2020	for-
ward.	

Let’s	face	it.	No	one	LIKES	dealing	with	
taxes.	Having	someone	on	your	side	who	
has	decades	of	experience	and	is	thorough-
ly	versed	in	the	latest	policies	and	changes	
is	the	best	way	to	ensure	that	‘tax	time’	is	
as	simple	and	painless	as	possible.	
	 Please	 contact	 the	office	of	R	K	Silva	
CPA,	 PLLC	 to	 discuss	 any	 accounting	
and/or	tax	services	you	may	need.

Rhonda Silva, CPA
1208	E	Broadway	Rd,	Suite	120;	
Tempe	AZ	85282
Ph	(480)	317-9588;	Fax	(480)	317-9592
Email	silvainfo@rksilvacpapllc.com
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